Q14 LIFTED FOR INTERSTATE TRAVEL
The National Task Force Committee in Communication No. 75 dated 26th August 2020 lifted the requirement of Q14 for internal travel. Access Communication No. 75 on the following link: 

https://docs.southsudanngoforum.org/index.php/regulation/circulars/communication-presidency-no-75 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
UNHAS furthermore communicated the following: 

Dear Users,
Reference is made to Communication Number 75 dated on 26th August 2020 following the 18th meeting held by the National Taskforce on the COVID-19 pandemic.
The Taskforce stipulated on page 3 Section 3 the following decision:
“Permitted UN and all Humanitarian organizations to move freely without any restrictions once already in the country with the view that they have undergone mandatory fourteen days self-isolation to allow them respond to emergencies”
In light of above communication from the Taskforce, UNHAS South Sudan will no longer require its Users to provide Certificates for either 14 days quarantine or a PCR negative test.
This takes effect from Tuesday 01st September 2020 as per the guidelines of the Taskforce.
Please note:
Any traveler arriving back to South Sudan from international flights, he/she will still be required to complete the Q14 regardless if they intend to travel to the field or remain in Juba.
Regards,
UNHAS South Sudan

